
Looking Ahead 
December 6 

Parents Night Out 

6:30-11 

 

December  8 

Christmas Cheer 2:30-5:30 

 

December 18 

Polar Express 5:30-7:30 

 

December 16  & 17  

Early dismissal @ 12:00 

 

December  18- January  6 

Christmas Break 

 

January  7 

Back to School 

Polar Express Party 
This will be our 7th Annual 
party and family celebration 
around the 
 Polar Express by Chris Van 
Allsburg. We will meet in Wesley Hall to eat 
dinner, watch the movie, read some passag-
es from the book, drink hot chocolate and 
much more! The party will be from 5:30 to 
7:30 for ages 3 and up. And YES, the kids 
are invited to wear their PJ”s. For more info 
contact Mary Katri mkatri@myfumc.org 
 
Childcare is available for children under 3. 
Contact Paula Wagstaff 
pwagaff@myfumc.org  Reservations are due 
by Dec. 11.  

 

December 2019 Newsletter 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES!! 
 

Please check with your 

child’s teach-

er or Room 

Mom about 

the details 

of your class 

Christmas  

party.   

Winter is here!! 
Please remember to send your 
child to school with a labeled 
coat! Weather permitting, the 
classes are  
going outside to the play-
ground. 

Thank you to Anna Varghese, Natalie 
McElroy, Nancy Parker and 
Lindsey Neal for providing 
breakfast in November.  
The teachers enjoyed every 
bite!!  



We wish you all a 
safe and happy holi-

day season! 
Love,  

Ms. Paula and the 
PDO teachers  

Christmas Cheer: A Church wide  
Family Event 

Sunday, December 8th 2:30-5:30 
(please wear your Fun Festive Christmas attire) 

2:30 meet in Wes ley Hill 
3:00 Caroling in downtown area 

4:00-5:00 back to Wesley Hall for carriage 
rides, flip books, a  

Christmas card station and cookie  
decorating.  

For more info or if you would like to volunteer 
or to share your musical  
talents please contact  

Mary Katri mkatri@myfumc.org 
817-339-5096 

 

CHRISTMAS EVE SERVICES 
3:30 and 5pm– Children and Family  
Service ***Childcare will be provided, no 
reservations required—Plan to 
arrive early! 
7pm, 9pm and 11pm– Candlelight 
and Communion Services 
***Childcare will be provided, 
no reservations required.  

Sharing the Spirit of the Season 
 

There are 2 ways you could contribute:  
1) Pick up a pastry box to fill with 

goodies for first responders 
 

2) Donate groceries to the mission. 
There are red bags for you to take 

and fill.   

 

December Birthdays 
Teachers 

Gwen Martin  ~ 10th 
Maribel Gonzales   ~  27th  
Mitra Shirazinejad  ~ 31st 

Children 
Henry Weston   Dec. 7 
Jack Brown   Dec. 7 
Everett Baker  Dec. 18   
Jonathon Burt  Dec. 24 
Lark Lewkowicz  Dec. 28  

 
 

 
 
 

Our 4th annual Blood Drive was a 
HUGE success! We were able to make 
17 donations! GREAT JOB DONORS! 

We have already scheduled 
our 5th  Blood Drive for 
Halloween Eve 2020!!! 


